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Tuesday 5th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

We would like to take the children in Miss Edlin’s Reception Class and the children in the 

preschool to see The Elves and the Shoemaker in the Drum at the Theatre Royal at 1.30pm 

on Friday 13th December.  These Christmas productions are always very good and we are 

sure that the children will have a lovely time.  We will be going to the theatre by coach and 

will be leaving at approximately 12.30pm and returning for 3.15pm. 

In order for this trip to go ahead, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £13.24, which 

covers the cost of the ticket and transport to and from the theatre.  If the cost of the trip 

creates a problem for any family please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Please make payment via ParentPay – attached are new activation codes for ParentPay for 

your Reception child.  If your child was at Preschool last year, please note that you will need 

to re-activate using attached details. 

Please return the consent slip and make payment by Friday 8th November. 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Edlin and Mrs Soady 

 

Dear Miss Edlin 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………… to take part in the trip to 

see The Elves and the Shoemaker on Friday 13th December and will make payment of 

£13.24 via ParentPay. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………..(Parent/Guardian) 

 

http://www.bishop-cornish.cornwall.sch.uk/

